
MANUEL LUJAN. JR. 1323 LOWGWORTH HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING
1ST DISTRICT. NEW MEXICO

€ongres,5 of tfle Elniteb States
31)ouse of 3&epredentatibes

2aa#ington, 30.€. 20515

October 7, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector,

I have enclosed a copy of correspondence
from Secretary Claytor in response to my inquiry
urging that the Corpus Christi Naval Air Station
Band not be disbanded.

I regret that the letter is not more favorable
but I am pleased to note that at least the Sonora
Del Mar is not being disbanded and will still be
available through San Diego.

If there arejany further steps you feel I
can take to assist in this or any other matter,
please do not hesitate to let me know.

Best reg*rds,

Man~el -Luj 4, Jr.
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